
 
TOWN OF FARMINGTON  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 

May 20, 2020 
 
Present for the online web conference was Chair Hannon, Commissioners Fox, Isner, Simpson, 
Statchen, Tulin, Wolf and Alternate Commissioner Berlandy and Bryk. The Assistant Town 
Planner and Clerk were also present. The meeting was called to order at 9:40 p.m.  
 
Present in the Council Chambers were Commissioner Statchen and Assistant Town Planner 
Rutherford, all others were present online. 
 
Other Business 
 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
 
The May meeting was cancelled. 
 
Planner’s Report 
 
Assistant Town Planner Rutherford stated the Simple Recycling program has restarted and 
collected one and a half tons of material during March. 
 
During the spring bulk pick up week 411 mattresses were collected keeping 22,000 lbs. out of 
the waste stream. 
 
Minutes 
 
May 6, 2020 Meeting Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Wolf/Statchen) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the May 6, 2020 Conservation Commission meeting minutes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:42 p.m. 
 
SJM 


